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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Over the last couple of weeks there have been
some fantastic class collective worships.
Unfortunately I missed one of them, but I know
how much hard work goes into them and want
to thank the children and staff of each year
group involved.
I hope you enjoyed this years summers fair - we
are very fortunate to have a wonderful PTFA in
FOLMs who raise a lot of money for the benefit of
all our children.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

94.5%

94%

EYFS - 100 % this week

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP....

24/7/2024 - Leavers service @ All Saints
9:15am
24/7/2024 - Last day of the academic year

Term 6

15/7 - Year 6 trip to Ninja Warrior
16/7 & 17/7 - Y6 production (6pm)
18/7 - Year 6 trip to Paultons Park
24/7 - Leavers service at All
Saints (9:15am)
24/7 - Last day of Term 6

2024-2025 Term 1
2/9 - INSET day for Staff (no
children)
3/9 - INSET day for Staff (no
children)
4/9 - First day of term 1 for Years
1-6

CAN YOU HELP?
Our wonderful new outside
classroom is feeling really lonely
and would love some friends. Do
you have any old small world toys
or Lego that is in good condition
and you would be happy to
donate to school? Children would
love to play with it during lunch
time in the outside classroom!

Unfortunately the local PCSOs have been in
contact with me to share that a member of

the public has complained to the police
about cars parking and causing a visual

obstruction at the junction of The Butts and
Church Place.

Please ensure if you park there, that you are
not causing an obstruction.



This terms value is: Respect

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Every Sunday 8.00 am Holy Communion
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Ollie Y3

Contact us:

Do to others as you would have them do to you. Matthew 7:12

Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

Readiness to listen
Everyone being valued
Showing appreciation
Praying for people
Expressing opinions sensitively
Caring for our environment
Treating property carefully

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

 If your child’s birthday is during
the summer holidays please
come dressed in non-uniform on
Friday 18th July (or Thursday 17th
if Friday is a PE day).

The Museum and Art Swindon currently
have an exhibition showcasing work from
schools in and around Swindon. Below is a

picture of some sculptures produced by
our current Y6 children working with  Anya

Beaumont. The work is on display in the
Double Take exhibition.

The exhibition is on throughout July and is
in the main civic building in Swindon Town
Centre on Euclid Street. If a Y6 child has an

invitation then there is a certificate they
can collect when visiting!

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

